






















































































































































































USS EDISTO OPERATION DEEPFREEZE

Cruise books, Bylaws, Kee Bird and Rosters are Portable Document Format (PDF) and can be opened by
Adobe Acrobat Reader which can be obtained FREE by downloading Acrobat Reader at:
http://www.adobe.com/products/acrobat/readstep2.html

Thanks to many of you shipmates who loaned your cruise books to be copied so they could be shared
with all the USS Edisto crew members and families.  These files and photos are what make up memories
for many of us and are history to others.   

It should be explained that the USS Edisto AG89/AGB2 made several cruises north to Thule Greenland
and the Arctic waters, records indicate that she only made 6 cruises south to the Antarctic.  The first was
in 1947 followed by Operation Deep freeze One in 1955-56 and again in 1958-59 and every other year
thereafter for a total of six (6) southern cruises.  Commencing with Deep freeze One, each trip was
documented with a cruise book.  Unfortunately, books were not made for northern cruises but an old
Navy film (which I have recorded on a DVD) and a later (1965) ARLISS 

The Association owes a deep gratitude to so many shipmates that contributed files, cruise books and
mementos that it would be difficult to name them all.  And at the risk of omitting some important
contributors, we owe our thanks to the following: 

Virgil Paulk, Glenn Flenniken and Calvin Radius for sharing 1947 photos, Commissioning Roster, and
Calvin’s Log of the first Antarctic cruise.

The Late Everton Ware for sharing with me a video of the first northern cruise in ’48 and a copy of an old
1947 Navy film of what is believed to be the first Arctic cruise.

Frank Macchia for sharing with us the Saturday Evening Post article of August 1949 and other ‘48-49
related stuff.

Karl Kettlehut for contributing photos and other ’53-54 memorabilia.

John Yavorosky for lending us his ‘55-56 cruise book so that it could be copied to share with others.

Ed Schardein for lending us his ‘58-59 cruise book so that it could be copied to share with others.

Leo Johnson for having made several copies of his ’61 cruise book so that others (including yours truly)
could replace lost books.

Tom Duffy for allowing us to copy his ’63 cruise book, Jerry Sandman for the '63 log.

Leo Makowski for the loan of his ‘64-65 cruise book and John Hockenbrock for photos and stuff.

And big THANKS YOU to Gene Fettinger, Leo Johnston, John Herrmann, Tim Pancake and Bill (Tiny)
Gallant because without them, neither the Edisto reunion effort nor the sharing of these memories would
have been possible.   Through their hard work and perseverance, over 2,000 of the USS Edisto shipmates
have been accounted for and thanks to their continuing efforts the list continues to grow.  Thanks guys!

Any association member who wishes to have a CD with a specific cruise book mailed to them, please
contact me by email, telephone or by mail.  All others may obtain a copy for a small fee for mailing, etc.

Glenn Smith
P.O. Box 747
Mims, FL  32754-0747
(321) 269-5637
ussedisto@bellsouth.net


